Focus on Teaching Committee
Minutes
December 8, 2008

Attending: Perry, James, Guinee, Gerling, Miller, Adams, Sheppard, Crouse

The minutes of 11/24, 11/10, and 11/3 were approved.

Upcoming activities include sessions for first-year faculty on reading strategies led by Debbie Crouse on 2/4 (this will be open to other faculty as well) and on special-needs students led by Tirza Kroeker on 3/4.

The committee discussed a draft of a grant application letter prepared by Angela Gerling, requesting that the Boylan Foundation fund Maryellen Weimer's visit to campus for Faculty Development Day.

Committee members will forward their schedules for next semester to Therese Miller so that we can determine a meeting time.

Miller will write-up a mid-year summary of the committee's activities.

Respectfully submitted,
Theresa Adams

